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The Autorité de la concurrence will visit Corsica to hear local institutional and

economic stakeholders during a meeting of the Board on 29 and 30 September

2020.

This meeting will close the investigation of an opinion, which the Autorité will

adopt shortly, on the economic concentration of markets in Corsica and its

impact on competition.
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